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Hello Everyone,  

On Wednesday we invited some guests in to see the 

school in action. They had a tour of the school to see 

the students engaged in their many different lessons 

and to gain an insight into what happens daily in our 

classrooms. Thank you to all those who attended, we 

appreciated the time you gave out of your day to come 

and see us. It is hoped that we can do more of these so 

please do get in touch with us if you would like to come 

and visit. 

Our Year 11 Food students took their Food practical 

exam on Wednesday morning. This involved them 

cooking five dishes in 2.5hours. As is always the case 

here sourcing the ingredients for this was a bit of a 

problem. So once again thank you to all those who 

contributed ingredients and fresh produce. The food 

smelt and looked amazing so fingers crossed the 

students have done enough to get the grade they 

deserve.  

World Water Day 

Tomorrow is World 

Water Day and in the 

assembly this 

morning Hayley 

(Conservation) 

talked to the 

students, to raise an 

awareness of freshwater issues and to promote 

sustainable management of our water resources. It 

was an informative assembly with lots of key messages 

to take away. Thank you, Hayley, it was lovely to have 

you with us. 

House Points 

The house cup changed hands again this week, 

reverting back to Cronks. Well done Cronks! 

Our stars of the week were George from Primary and 

Mitchell from Secondary, Congratulations to both 

boys! 

 

In our assembly on Friday we said goodbye to Kaya and 

Logan, both students will shortly leave the shores of 

Ascension and return to the UK. From all of us here at 

TBS you take with you the very best wishes for 

whatever adventures follows next. Good Luck! 

 

Reminders 

Careers Fair -Our biannual Careers Fair will be held at 

school on Thursday 1st May at 1.30pm. If you would like 

to take part and haven’t already been in touch please 

do contact the school office to register your interest. 

Further details will follow in due course.  

Nursery -As is customary for this time of year we would 
invite parents of any children eligible for our Nursery 
intake in September to please get in touch and register 
your Child’s name with Tash in the Office. Please be 
aware that we operate a one intake only system 
starting in September.  
 

That’s it for this week. 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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Hello from Year 3/4 

Last half term, Year 3 and 4 focused on the Mayan civilization and 
looked at different aspects of this topic. They have shown great 

understanding and produced some beautiful pieces of work. 

For Art, year 4 children focused on using 3D and collage skills to create images 
to reflect their learning about the Maya civilisation. 

As a group they decided to focus on the Mayan masks. Which often includes 
masks of animals. They used the examples given to them and showed great 
understanding when drawing their masks. Furthermore, they then completed 

paper mâché and turned their 2D masks into 3D. 
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For holiday homework, the children were tasked with making a model or 
creating a piece of writing of their choice to depict the Mayan civilization.  
Thank you to all the students and parents, who took the time and 
creativity to make these, they are AMAZING! 

Creation’s of the Mayan 
temples. 
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Creations of a 
Mayan head piece 

Information text/Posters, explaining the Mayan 
civilization 


